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February 5, 2025 

 

 

 

 

Valued MTCU Member, 

 

 

This letter is in regards to a 1099-INT for tax year 2024 that you recently received.  

Unfortunately, it has been brought to our attention that the system generated incorrect amounts. 

We respectfully ask that you please disregard the first notice.   

 

We understand that this is an urgent matter and can assure you that we are working diligently 

with our team to resolve this issue.  Correct 1099-INT forms will be mailed out promptly. The 

current estimated mailing date is: February 10, 2025.  Please visit our website for further updates 

about this matter.  If you received an incorrect amount on a closed account, please know that a 

corrected 1099-INT will also be sent showing a dollar amount of 0.00.   

 

We apologize for this inconvenience and appreciate your understanding. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Justin Marler 

President 

MTCU  

http://www.mtcu.org/

